
 

 

 
Thursday, 12 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
The Sefton Immunisation team are attending school on Tuesday 14th January 2025 to 
deliver outstanding HPV, MenACWY and Adolescent Booster to year 11 pupils 
  
All secondary school children are offered immunisations to protect them against HPV 
related cancers and boost their antibodies against Diphtheria, Tetanus, Polio and Meningitis 
ACWY ensuring they are protected into adulthood. Please access the below link if your 
child has missed any routine immunisations and complete the relevant forms. If you are not 
sure, please don’t hesitate to contact the immunisation service on 01512476130 who will be 
happy to check your child’s immunisation records. 
  
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ open in Google Chrome 
   
Many thanks 
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